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A new user-friendly information website for the trucking industry is now available.  Under the 
New West Partnership Trade Agreement, the single-window website helps interprovincial 
carriers easily access trucking information from British Columbia, Alberta and Saskatchewan.   
 
The new website saves time and effort by streamlining access to required interprovincial travel 
information such as permitting, commercial transport policies, legislation, regulations and road 
conditions.   
 
To access the site go to http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/NewWestPartnership/ 
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